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Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jul 20, 2016 at 10:34 AM

To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>, Nathaniel Smith <nhs@portlandmaine.gov>, Ann Machado
<amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Ethan Hipple <ehipple@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina -

The landscape planting proposed will shift slightly to recover the

pond access road. The five new trees shown will fill the gap, overall
the plant numbers proposed should adequately meet standards. The
Willow trees that are defective, will be replaced with Tupelo trees, we
have discussed with landowner who agrees with the native tree plant

type.

As with these types of projects, we retain ability at the completion of

the project to 'adjust’ landscape / tree planting including additions

as part of contingency provisions. | feel comfortable with the plan

as shown. It would be good if we can visit the site as the project evolves.

Thanks

Jeff

Jeff Tarling

Portland Parks & Recreation - City Arborist
55 Portland Street

Portland, ME. 04101

(207) 874.8820

jst@portlandmaine.gov

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Jul 20, 2016 at 3:29 PM
To: Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Nathaniel Smith <nhs@portlandmaine.gov>, Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>, Ethan Hipple
<ehipple@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jeff,
Thank you. Had you intended to send a plan too? It wasn't attached to your e-mail.

Chris
[Quoted text hidden]

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15608ba53e46d128&sim|=15608ba53e46d128&sim|=15609c86e5c6125c&siml=...
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Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 21, 2016 at 8:27 AM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>, Nathaniel Smith <nhs@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Christina -

In review of the current plan, this should be adequate, it shows shading where the plants are going vs exact spaces
and the five trees able to close the space.

We would make sure that the gap is filled. There is a lot of plant material assigned to the project and | will be part
of the plant staking / layout prior to planting. Including a note on the permit that the pond access should be adequately
planted should suffice. I'm comfortable with this approach knowing it is a park and that we are part of the project team.

Thanks,

Jeff

Jeff Tarling

Portland Parks & Recreation - City Arborist
55 Portland Street

Portland, ME. 04101

(207) 874.8820
jst@portlandmaine.gov

[Quoted text hidden]
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